
June 17, 2021 
 
Dear Fellow Crooked Creek Art League Members: 
 

As Covid-19 Restrictions are lessening, I trust that you will be enjoying your 
new limited freedoms with family, friends and each other.  I look forward to 
being able to meet in person again this Fall. 
 
Our new officers value your opinions.  Please complete the survey about 
our Juried Show and reception on the website 
(https://forms.gle/2t8GiTi6xiok4gdk7). You can get here through the blog or 
our website as well.  It will take 5 minutes.  I also encourage you to send 
recommendations and suggestions for our future meetings, workshops and 
activities for the coming year.  Our board will look at each 
recommendation/suggestion submitted. Thank you in advance for your 
input. 
 
The Community Art Project prospectus will be added to the web page as 
well.  Everyone seemed excited and interested about this Trail Post” project 
in May.  Please check our web page for the prospectus so you will have 
plenty of time to complete your entry.   
 
Please update your contact information with our website.  We need 
accurate phone numbers, emails and any other contact information to keep 
you informed adequately.  I know I have different numbers for some 
members than what is listed in our directory.   
 
Stay safe, informed and enjoy your summer! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kay Fox, President 
Crooked Creek Art League 2021-2022 
 
 
 

 
“Every artist was first an amateur.”  Ralph Waldo Emerson	


